
Soudley School Policy for Nuts in School   Oct 2022 

 

Soudley School has a policy of no nuts. This includes; 

•  

all school meals 

• lunches brought in from home 

• staff lunches and snacks 

• cake sales 

 

Parents are asked not to send in food that contains nuts. 

Staff are asked not to bring in food that contains nuts. 

 

School meals, cooked off site at St White’s School, adhere to the Local 

Authority contract (Caterlink) that no nuts or product containing nuts are used 

in cooking the lunches. 

 

Parents of children with allergies need to ensure an Epipen is in school 

School will be responsible for training staff in the use of Epipens, according to 

the medical instructions. 

 

In out of school events, hosted by the FOSS, a member of FOSS will; 

• Ensure a notice is put at the entrance to the venue to state all stakeholders 

and visitors that there should be no nut products brought inside 

• Ensure no products containing nuts are to be sold at venue or are to be used 

at the venue. 

• Parents of children with allergies need to ensure an in date Epipen is at the 

event and be prepared to stay with their child or be clear that there is an adult 

trained in Epipen use at the event. 

 
 

Oct 2022 The school’s Nut Policy has recently been reviewed. As there are 

currently no children attending the school with severe life threatening nut 

allergies, it has been agreed that products that may contain traces of nuts can 

be used for Friends of Soudley School events only. 
 


